
Editor’s Note: 

 

  “The Club Trade Winds Story” is excerpted from the FFCA news letters 

Vol 2, Issue 4 of 1996, and Vol 3, Issue2 of 1997. This resource is extremely 

valuable and informative for the specialty Frankoma pottery collector. One 

must, however, read the whole article before drawing any conclusions.  

  The first two pages as excerpted here were written by Ray Stoll in 

consultation with Joniece Frank using the best information they had at the 

time.  A lot of it is good, and some of it is just plain wrong.  The next three 

pages written by Joniece Frank correct some of the earlier mistakes. 

  The T-1 tall tumbler eventually made it’s appearance although only two or 

maybe three are known to collectors. Updated information appears in the 

chart on page five and is still the best information we have on the production 

numbers of the various items. That chart also lists the original glazes.  If you 

are looking only for items marked “Club Trade Winds” the glaze guide will 

simplify your task.  

  The article also identifies some of the Trade Winds items that Frankoma 

put in the regular line.  These are also desirable to collectors. The article 

does not include much information for the Cultured Pearl items and 

Sweetheart’s Luau items Frankoma later produced using the same designs. I 

am unaware of much that has been written about the history of those items. 
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